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Gregory J. Palakow, Partner in Archer’s Princeton of�ce, published an article in La Voz, a quarterly

newspaper for the Hunterdon County Hispanic community.  Mr. Palakow’s article, “Dreamers, Are You Eligible

For Deferred Action For Childhood Arrivals (DACA)?” was published in the most recent July issue.

A Spanish version of the article can be viewed here.

 

 

 

https://archerlaw.wpengine.com/attorneys/gregory-j-palakow/
https://www.archerlaw.com/a/web/bsVdRSUohJ6EXRLawPE33A/palakow20la20voz20july20201520english.pdf
https://www.archerlaw.com/a/web/vFn5ixgX8w9rRzEnqU3Jpv/palakow20la20voz20july20201520spanish.pdf
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